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STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY anD MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

August 25, 1981 1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410

{505) 334-6178

Tenneco 0il Company
Box 3249
Englewood, Colorado 80155

Re: R.L. Jackson #2 K-30-30N-11VW
Gentlemen;
The referenced P & A well was recently discovwered to have a severe
gas leak coming from the ground around the well marker. Tne approval
of the plugging and abandonment of the well #8 hereby recinded and
you are directed to replug the well. Please file a notice of intent
to reenter and replug on form C-103.
I1f you have any questions, please contact this office.
Yours truly,
- —

SNV-L g.
Frank T. Chavez
District Supervisor
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